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My name is Joyce Mendoza, a South Portland resident.  I would like to express my 
written support for L.D. 2167: An Act to Develop Maine’s Economy and Strengthen 
Its Workforce by Establishing an Office of New Americans.  
To continue to grow and prosper, Maine needs the unique collective talents and 
experiences of our new immigrants along with those of our current residents.  This 
proposed legislation will ensure that our New Americans will be fully able to 
participate in Maine’s economy now and into the future.  


